
 

 

 

 

 

September 4, 1996 

 

Mr. Steve Tilley 

Chief 

John F. Kennedy Assassination Collection 

National Archives and Records Administration 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

 

Dear Mr. Tilley, 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board has temporarily located one of its computers to the JFK 

Collection site at the Archives II facility in College Park, Maryland, for the purpose of assigning RIF 

forms to Department of the Army documents relating to Cuba. 

The serial and identification numbers of the equipment we have relocated there are as follows: 

 

CPU Unit: 

Monitor: 

Keyboard: 

Mouse: 

 

 

Please note this for the record and in your inventory.  Thank you for your attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


